
  Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Congratulations to all the graduates at 

CAP, those who have already had their  

ceremonies and all those who will be  

attending their graduation soon. 
 

We welcome your calling with information about 

your graduate to be put in the bulletin for our   

congratulations. Call us with GOOD NEWS!!! 

Parish Office, 315-422-7163. 

Reasons to Be An Active 

Church Member   
 

Being an active church member helps 

strengthen your commitment. 

In order to better follow Christ, it’s important to 

stay committed to your faith and your fellow 

Christians. By being an active member of the 

church, you strengthen your bond with both 

Christ and other church members, as well as  

potential members. 

 Being active in your church helps you 

 grow as a person. 

Through active church membership, you’ll have 

the opportunity to share in Christ’s love with  

others. The church will help you: 

 Come to better understand yourself as you 

continue to learn, grow and mature as a  

Christian. 

 Base your actions and goals on the guidance, 

support and inspiration that Christ’s teachings 

and the church provide. 

 Work with others in an atmosphere of caring, 

giving and support. 

“Do your best to present yourself to God as one 

approved by him, a worker who has no need to be 

ashamed, rightly explaining the word of truth.” 
    (2 Timothy 2:15) 

 Church provides a sense of belonging 

 and fellowship. 

Church members share a common heritage and 

centuries of history and tradition. When  

Christians worship and work together, they unite 

to share in the love, hope and strength that comes 

from serving God. This helps enrich your  

relationships by sharing the joy of Christ’s love 

with other church members. Also, makes you feel 

the joy of being a part of – and contributing to –  

a faith community. 

 Active church memberships can give 

 you a sense of fulfillment. 

As a Christian, you are participating in a faith 

community with a special mission and purpose — 

to minister to other church members and to those 

in need. 

 You can help fulfill Christ’s mission in 

 the world. 

The church provides knowledge and guidance and 

also helps translate Christ’s example into modern 

life. By using these guides, you can strive to live 

your life as Jesus would. 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parishioners, 

     As we just wrapped up another school year, 

I would ask for the charity of your prayers for 

all of our young people in religious education 

and in our parish school, Cathedral Academy at 

Pompei. Pray that they will have a blessed and 

safe summer and will return to the classroom in 

September ready and eager to learn more about 

the Lord and His Church. Pray also for Mary 

Beth Meade, our DRE; Tina Seymour, our 

Principal; and all of our catechists and teachers, 

that they may use these months to refresh and 

renew themselves for their vital ministries. 

     I hope people are strong enough in the  

practice of the faith to realize that being on 

“vacation” from religious education or school 

does not mean being on “vacation” from  

attending Sunday Mass. Indeed, even when we 

go away on vacation we should be seeking out 

a Catholic Church in which to attend the Holy 

Sacrifice of the Mass. If we would go out of 

our way to find some exciting tourist attraction, 

shouldn’t we be willing to make a sacrifice to 

give time to the Lord and to worship Him? 

     You are all in my prayers; please keep me in 

yours. 

   In Christ’s Peace, 

   Fr. Caruso 
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This Week  We Remember...  
 

Monday: June 27 

 St. Cyril of Alexandria 
12:00 pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Tuesday: June 28 

 St. Irenaeus 
9:00 am   

Patrick Vassallo/Ginnie Lostumbo 
 

12:00 pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Wednesday: June 29  

 Sts. Peter and Paul 
9:00 am  

Santa Savoca/Daughter, Gina and Family 

Antoinette Pascarella/The Northside Neighborhood  

     Group 
 

Thursday: June 30 
9:00 am  

Pasquale Sisera/Wife, Gilda 
 

Friday: July 1  First Friday 
9:00 am   

Nancy Rossi/Catherine Saya 
 

12:00 pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Saturday: July 2 
4:00 pm  

Carmine and Christina Carapella/Anna 

Bruce Corbett (B)/Dan, Sandy and Danny 

Linda Gill/Cousin, Rosalie Trinca 
 

5:30 pm at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Sunday: July 3 

          Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
7:30 am 

Christopher Pallotta/Angela and John 
 

9:00 am at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

Paul Ferretti/Marilyn 

David McLaughlin/Mother 
 

11:30 am 

Angelo Borreggine/Wife, Frances 

Salvatore and Mariantonia Sisera/Gilda 

Vito Toia/Pat and Alex Turkett 

Gertrude, Victor and Annette DelGiorno/Peter and 

           Marian DelGiorno and Pam and Bob DelGiorno 

Alena Trichilo/Husband, Jerry 

Vincenzo Greco/Wife and Family 

Mary Brice/Antimo, Maryann Vigliotti &Family 
Frances Vigliotti Vick/Antimo, Maryann Vigliotti &Family 

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

Please contact Fr. Dan if you have any questions 

about our parish finances. 

 

OLP/St. Peter Collection: 

June 19, 2022  $5,893.00 
 

SJ/HT Collection:   
June 19, 2022  $3,627.00 

We received requests for the  

following information. 
 

There is a $10 donation for Mass 

requests; $25 for the Bread and Wine, $10 each 

for the Sanctuary Lamps (there are 2), $10 each 

for the Eucharistic Angels (there are 2), and $10 

for the Padre Pio candle—these will be for the 

whole week. 

You may call the Parish Office 315-422-7163 to 

make a request or stop in, we would be glad to 

see you. 

REMINDER:  Confessions will take place each 

Wednesday at Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter  

from 4:00-5:00 pm.    

St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity will have  

confessions on Thursdays from 4:00-5:00 pm. 

PACE CNY (Program of All-inclusive Care for 

the Elderly) is a part of the Loretto Family of 

Care.  PACE CNY, based on a national model 

known as PACE, provides an alternative to  

placement in a nursing home.   

PACE CNY is particularly helpful to families  

desiring to keep their aging loved ones at home.  

At two Loretto PACE Centers (one in North  

Syracuse and one in East Syracuse) and their own 

place of residence, participants receive the home 

care, medical, rehabilitative, social, transportation, 

and support services needed to remain at home.  
 

For more information or to make a referral, please 

call Tammy Natoli at 315-413-4579 and visit our  

website at www.pacecny.org. 

Sunday: July 3 

          Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

5:00 pm  James Arena, Ann./Family   
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LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Weekend of  July 2-3 
 

4:00 pm OLP/St. P. S. Laurenti 

5:30 pm St.J/HT O. Donovan 

7:30 am  OLP/St.P. M. Iannettone 

9:00 am St.J/HT M. Barraco 

11:30 am OLP/St. J. Taft 

5:00 pm OLP/St.P Fr. Caruso 

Please remember in your prayers the 

sick of our parish and all those in 

hospitals, nursing homes and the home 

bound.    
 

 Shawn Babcock, Nancy Bailey, Rosaria  

Campolo, Robert Capria, Grayce Costantini, 

Catherine Cushman, Linda Deapo, Joni Uva  

DelGiorno, Gen DiMento, Ginny and Erin  

Donovan, Aaron Doty, Jenny Emmi, Mary Ann 

Felicia, Marilyn Ferretti, Beverly Frey, Ellen 

Gangemi, Gladys Graham, Robert Greenwood, 

Joseph Guinto, Jeanne Hammond, Keith Horton, 

Josephine Indelicato, Mary Isgar, Dory Jones, 

Shirley Kerr, Rosemary Lane, Kay Ledermann, 

Jackie Limeri, Maria Luisi, Diane Mackey, Norm 

MacKenzie, Peggy Miccinelli, Diane Moro, Mary 

Jane Nesci, Jean Padden, The Pavia Children, 

Philomena Piraino, Joe Ruggeri, Cathy Galutz 

Sacco, Faith Setzer, Marion Sherwood, John 

Sobon, Timothy K. Suppes, Barbara Traino,  

Maryann Vigliotti, Shelly Visco, Matthew  

Watkins and Fred Wheeler. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter Church 
Saturday Vigil, 4 pm 

Saturday, 5 pm (Vietnamese) 

Sunday, 7:30 am, 11:30 am & 5 pm 

Sunday, 9 am (Vietnamese) 

Tuesday-Friday 9 am in Convent Chapel 

 

St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 

Church 
Saturday, 9 am and 5:30 pm 

Sunday, 9 am 

Monday, Tuesday & Friday Noon in Church 

 FAMILY PERSPECTIVE 

(from the Office of Family Life Education) 
 

          Today’s Gospel reminds us once we set our 

“hand to the plow” of parenting and marriage, 

“We cannot look back.”  This is what  

commitment means: we have said YES to what 

was, what is and to what can be. 

 
 

 

 

BELATED HAPPY BIRTHDAY!! We would 

like to wish a very Happy 94th Birthday to  

Armond Felber, whose birthday was  June 14th!! 

Best wishes from all of your fellow parishioners. 

 

P.S. Don’t forget to send us your GOOD NEWS!! 
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Vienna Boy Choir … 
Grateful to  

Thomas J Pirro, Jr. Funeral 

Home and  

  Woodlawn Cemetery 

 

As many may recall, these two amazing, generous 

companies (and wonderful people that run them) 

have committed to yet another sponsorship for our 

beautiful parish. Thomas J Pirro, Jr. Funeral 

Home and Woodlawn Cemetery are sponsoring 

the world famous Vienna Boy Choir that will be  

coming to our Church on Tuesday December 6th.   

Many of you have already purchased your tickets 

due to the fact that it was covid postponed but to 

those that have not, we hope you will take  

advantage of this remarkable opportunity and join 

us. Tickets are $100.00 and $75.00. Seats are  

already more than half sold so don’t delay!!  

 

You can also support the concert and our Parish 

efforts in the way of sponsorships, ads, and  

tributes, (business and or personal). Many have 

already done this as well…and we are so grateful! 

They will all be listed in our program booklet as 

well as sponsorship signage that will be displayed 

before during and after the concert. It’s certainly a 

great way to get your message out to 100’s of  

attendees and supporters and you will generously 

be contributing as well!!!  

 

For tickets, sponsorships, ads, tributes and for 

more information please call us at the Parish  

Office 315-422-7163 anytime or visit us after 

Masses in the back of Church starting July 16th.. 

  

This is sure to be a very joyful ushering 

in of our Christmas Season!!! 

  There will be a 50th reunion for the St. John the 

Baptist Academy Class of 1972 on August 27th at 

the Barking Gull, Liverpool.  

For more information contact: Bob Hartley at 

315-437-3667 or email: rfhartle@gmail.com. 

Results:  OLP/St. Peter’s  

    Bocce League 6/13 
 

Winners     
      Aces Capt. A. Fabrizi 

      Fettucini  Capt. L. Arlotta

      Dynamo  Capt. R. Fabrizi

     Flash Lightning Capt. K. Ferrara 

     Maffiettes  Capt. M. Fiorello 

     Linguini  Capt. T. Ferrante 

 

REMINDER:     

The Parish Offices will be 

closed Monday, July 4th 

and Friday, July 6th for the 

holiday. There is no Noon 

Mass at St. John/Holy 

Trinity on Monday.  

It’s not too late to enter your 

foursome for 

The 24th Annual 

Msgr. William L. Walsh 

Memorial Golf Tournament 
 

We currently have 15 teams as of now registered 

for the Monday, July 25th Tournament at  

Tuscarora Golf Club. It is a Captain and Crew  

Format. The cost is $150.00 per golfer. Lunch will 

be served at Noon with a Shot Gun start at 

1:00pm. 
 

Would you or your company like to become  a 

hole sponsor for $100.00 or would you like to  

donate something for a door prize?   
 

We thank you for your consideration and are  

grateful for any support you may offer. All  

proceeds go directly to the Church. Contact Joe 

Penizotto at 315-415-7468 or Lauri at the Parish 

Office, 315-422-7163. 


